
To increase awareness of women’s ongoing contributions to mathematics, the

Association for Women in Mathematics and Math for America are cosponsoring an

essay contest for biographies based on interviews of women working in or retired from

mathematical careers. The contest is open to students in Grades 6–8, Grades 9–12, and

Undergraduate.

For more information, please contact the organizer, Dr. Johanna Franklin, at
johanna.n.franklin@hofstra.edu or see the contest webpage at

https://awm-math.org/awards/student-essay-contest/.

The deadline is February 1, 2022.
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